
ARTICLE

HSB	Prepares	to	Organise
Hydro17

The	International	Federation	of	Hydrographic	Societies	has	asked	the	Hydrographic
Society	Benelux	(HSB)	to	organise	next	year’s	Hydro	Conference	Hydro17	from	14-16
November	2017.	Although	the	members	of	the	HSB	must	still	formally	approve,	which	will
be	discussed	during	the	HSB’s	next	workshop,	an	organising	committee	has	already	been
assembled.	The	committee	consists	of	the	following	people:	Floor	de	Haan,	Andrew
Devlin,	Rob	van	Ree	and	Matthieu	Vrakking.

As	the	venue	of	Hydro12,	which	was	also	organised	by	the	HSB,	proved	to	be	a	very	good
location,	it	is	the	organising	committee’s	intention	to	yet	again	hold	the	conference	on
board	of	the	SS	<i>Rotterdam<i>,	which	is	permanently	moored	in	the	port	of	Rotterdam,
the	Netherlands.
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